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Happy New Year and welcome to the first newsletter of 2018. We are still waiting on a copy of the Ofsted 

report.  We are hoping to be issued with the final report this week, which will be emailed out to parents 

upon receipt. Thank you for all of your support both before and during the Ofsted Inspection.  

Uniform  

The children have returned to school looking very smart in their correct uniform, school jumpers, cardigans 

and sensible black shoes.  Thank you for your co-operation.  Reminder: along with the regular PE kit of a 

plain red t-shirt, navy blue shorts and black pumps, please can all children have warmer clothing for when 

taking part in PE and coaching sessions outside.  Pupils can wear navy or black jogging bottoms, navy, black 

or red sweatshirts and trainers.  Please can girls wearing tights have a spare pair of socks in school for PE 

and coaching sessions.   

 Nut Allergies 

Due to pupils with a severe nut allergy, please can we ask pupils do not have any nuts in their packed lunch 

or brought into school. 

Dinner Money 

Next half term’s dinner money will be £55.00.  Thank you for your co-operation paying in advance for 

school dinners and toast at morning break time for KS2.  Payment can be made by cash, cheque payable to 

LCC or via School Money.  

Tower Wood 

A meeting will be held in school on Monday 5
 
February at 6pm for parents of pupils’ attending the 

residential trip to Tower Wood.  Please can any outstanding balances for the trip be paid immediately. 

Please contact Miss Bailey if need to confirm any outstanding balance.  

Attendance For September – December 2017 

  Calder  95.63% (Amber)    Hodder   97.70% (Green) 

 Ribble  96.92% (Green)    Wyre   97.83% (Green) 

Congratulations to those pupils who currently have 100% attendance, of which there are 65 children. 

After School Clubs starting w/c 15
th

 January 

 Monday: Drama with Ribcaged  

            Tuesday: French Club with Mrs Sweeten-Dewhurst (Year 1 – 6) 

             Wednesday: Hockey with ProSport 

 Thursday:  Multi-skills with ProSport 

 

Headteacher Awards 

  Week ending 22 December 2017 Week ending 12 January 2018 

Calder Class:     Whole Class Calder Class:     Harry Moretta 

Hodder Class:   Francesca Parkinson Hodder Class:   Cody Armstrong 

Ribble Class:     Zac Borrott Ribble Class:     Cosmo Draper-Guard 

Wyre Class:       Louis Faragher Wyre Class:       Tom Wells  
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Diary of Dates: 

15 January  Closing date for Primary School Admissions (Sept 2018) 

16 January Phonic/Spelling Workshop - 6pm  

2 February Hodder Sharing Assembly 

5 February  Wyre Class Residential Trip Meeting for Parents – 6pm  

9 February  Half Term – school closes at 3.30pm 

19 February  INSET DAY 

20 February (Tuesday) School re-opens  

21 February Parents’ Evening 

28 February – 2 March Wyre Class Residential to Tower Wood 

2 March Calder Class Sharing Assembly 

5 March Safety Town at Longridge High School – Year 6 

6 March Written Maths Workshop - 6pm  

7 March Year 5 Hockey training – Longridge High School 

9 March Wyre Class Sharing Assembly  

16 March Ribble Class Sharing Assembly 

21 March Year 5 Hockey Tournament – Longridge High School 

22 March  Tempest Class Photographs – Year 6 and Reception  

23 March  Easter Holidays – School closes at 3.30pm  

9 April  INSET DAY  

10 April (Tuesday) School re-opens    

11 April Year 5 Taster Day at Longridge High School – leaving 8.45am 

13 April   Bag2School Collection 

16 April Year 4 STEM at Longridge High School – leaving 8.45am 

7 May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

Fairtrade Friday – Afternoon break 

Carton of Juice = 30p Hot Chocolate= 30p  Biscuit = 20p 

Friday 2 February                Friday 13 April 

Friday 2 March                    Friday 4 May  

 
It’s easy to set up just visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 

Thank you to our supporters who’ve raised £36.98 of free donations in the last 30 days. 

£557.92 RAISED IN TOTAL           




